*EEFATTENTION®*%*
TO ALL LODGE MEMBERS

We have a critical situation going on in our
Lodge. We are in desperate need of volunteers in the
kitchen. We need cooks and clean-up crews.

Our lodge has over 250 members. If everyone
who is able could volunteer one time per month, we
would not have to keep asking the same handful of
people who volunteer every week. These wonderful
volunteers are getting tired.

The Lodge 1s doing our best to keep the food
nights going, but I am afraid that if we don’t get more
volunteers we are going to have to start cutting back
on nights that we serve meals. Please remember:
This is your lodge and we all need to do our part
to keep it running smoothly, If you can help plcase
talk to CIiff, Mike or the bartender.

Thank you!

Mike Tracey
(Governor)




